

Maasai Mara University

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR - ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

Tel: +254205131400

TO:

P. O. Box 861 - 20500

NAROK

E-mail: <u>reg.aa@mmarau.ac.ke</u>

DATE: 8th February 2024

FROM: Registrar, Academic Affairs

All First Year Students

REF: MMU/AA031/006/2024/VOL.7(23)

SUBJECT: COMMENCEMENT OF THE SECOND SEMESTER OF THE 2023/2024 ACADEMIC YEAR

This memo serves as a reminder that the second semester of your first year of study will commence on **Monday**, **12**th **February**, **2024** as indicated on the approved academic calendar for the 2023/2024 Academic year.

Kindly report for this session on **Monday**, **12**th **February**, **2024**, register for the second semester courses as required and attend classes as specified on the teaching timetable that is available on the university website.

For more details with regards to second semester dates and the schedule of academic activities, please open the university website, click on *Downloads* and search for the academic calendar under the *Old News* and *Announcements* section.

Dr. Otieno Fredrick Onyango

REGISTRAR. ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

OFO/tw

Copy to:

Vice-Chancellor

Deputy Vice-Chancellor (A&SA) Ag. Deputy Vice-Chancellor (AF & S)

Finance Officer Dean of Students Deans of Schools

Deputy Registrar, Admissions

CODs COD- ICT

ERP Administrator Accommodations officer Chairperson, MMUSA University Website Notice Boards